
Dear , 

We want to inform you that your current waitlist status remains the same, however as of today we still 
do not have a record of you submitting proof of having received a COVID-19 vaccine. 

As a reminder, to be granted housing, students will need to provide proof of receiving a COVID-19 
vaccine. 

If you feel this information is in error, please contact Student Health Services  SHS-Vaccine@csulb.edu to 
verify that your vaccination documents were received. Afterwards you may follow up by contacting 
Housing at housing@csulb.edu. 

Housing and Residential Life 
California State University Long Beach 

Follow us on social media: 
Facebook: CSULB Housing and Residential Life 
Instagram: csulbhousing 

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
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